
Date  : 7/22/2019 10:52:54 AM
From  : "William Delvac" 
To  : "Lambert M. Giessinger (lambert.giessinger@lacity.org)" 
Cc  : "Jenna Snow (jenna@preservingbuildings.com)" , "David Twerdun (dtwerdun@lefrak.com)" , "Brad Napientek" , "Damon
Mamalakis" 
Subject  : Re: Hollywood & Wilcox EIR
Attachment : image001.jpg;

Lambert

Hope you got the below email. Can we connect soon?

On Jul 16, 2019, at 11:38 AM, William Delvac <bill@agd-landuse.com> wrote:

Lambert
 
Can we get 15 minutes of your time to discuss the EIR of the Hollywood and Wilcox project EIR
 
We have identified an issue or two of concern to Hollywood Heritage that could benefit from your input.

Might make sense to include Jason McCrea.
 
Thanks.

Bill
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Armbruster Goldsmith & Delvac LLP
12100 Wilshire Blvd. | Suite 1600 | Los Angeles | CA | 90025
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This e-mail, and any attachments hereto, is intended only for use by the addressees named herein and may
contain legally privileged and/or confidential information.  If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, you
are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail, and any attachments hereto, is
strictly prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately notify this office at 310.209.8800 and
permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and any printout thereof.
þ Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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